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Some of our year 3 and 4 children took part in an indoor 

athletics competition at Fenton Manor Leisure Centre 

recently. They participated in events such as speed bounce, 
relays, long jump and obstacle races. 

Competition was fierce and the children all put excellent 

effort into their races and events. After quite a wait for the 
athletics results, we are pleased to say that Hanley St Luke’s 

managed to achieve 6th place out of the fourteen schools 

who were there! In fact we were only 6 points off 4th place 
which was shared between two schools! A big well done for 

working so hard everyone and representing our school so 

very well. 
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